
MANAGER’S REPORT 4/3/17 

 

1. ASHFORD AVE BRIDGE:  Rather than continue to insert all of the alerts in this report at 

each meeting, I will just encourage everyone to sign up for our electronic alerts via our 

website and monitor all bridge news directly from the County at: 

www.westchestergov.com/subscribe 

www.westchestergov.com/ashfordavenuebridge 

2. 9A Project Update:    I have requested an update from the Town of Greenburgh on the re-paving 

and striping of 9A.  As you will recall, the N.Y.D.O.T. inspectors refused to accept the work done 

by the contractor and the work needs to be re-done this year.  I am told that Greenburgh is in the 

process of reviewing the best way to proceed, so I do not yet have a date for when this work will 

take place. 

3. “Downtown Revitalization” Meeting:  We have sent out a flyer to every property in the Village 

notifying them of our planning kickoff meeting on April 20th at 8:00 PM next door at the firehouse.  

We have also posted the information on Facebook, Twitter and through our email blast, and it 

will also appear in the Enterprise.  We are all very excited about the work that is about to begin 

on planning for Ardsley’s future and we hope that we will gather great support and participation 

in developing a comprehensive plan and visioning document for the community.  Please join us 

on the 20th! 

4. Village Hall Closing:  Residents are reminded that Village Hall, including Justice Court, the 

Community Center, the Ardsley Public Library and the Highway Department will be closed on 

Friday, April 14, 2017 in observance of Good Friday.  There will be a double collection of 

recyclables on Wednesday, April 12, 2017 and refuse will be collected throughout the Village on 

Thursday, April 13, 2017. 
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